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GLWA, 1000 employee organization with billions of dollars in debt, on its facebook promotes myths about
its performance, when it is using outdated technology. It is high time to abandon mythology and start
modern technology  to provide safe drinking water and adequate wastewater treatment. Saulius
Simoliunas, 665 W. Warren Avenue, Detroit, MI 48201, saulius@ieee.org, 313 465 5786
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